



**ROPLEY  
C.C.**



**Ropley Cricket Club – Tuesday 24<sup>th</sup> March 2020  
Virtual Committee Meeting**

**MINUTES AND ACTIONS**

**Present:** Alex Ehrmann (Chair), Tom Wood, Andy Erskine, Adam Wheeler, Vic Harry, Jayne Forrest, Jackie Harrison

<b>Ref</b>	<b>Minutes and Actions</b>	<b>Action</b>
1.	<b>Apologies:</b> Tom S, Frank B, Chris F	
2.	<b>Minutes of last meeting</b> – Agreed	
3.	<p><b>Matters Arising</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Fixture Cards – will not be published this year due to current uncertainty over cricket season</li> <li>• Sponsorship – we will not be invoicing our sponsors at this time as we are unclear of the situation moving forward.</li> </ul> <p>If things do improve later this year and the cricket season starts later then we will approach with revised plans. But at present things remain dormant.</p>	
4.	<p><b>Treasurer’s report</b> – Jayne Forrest</p> <p>We are at this present time financially stable. There are a few outgoings in terms of pitch preparation; mower blades etc but nothing substantial.</p>	
5.	<p><b>Grounds</b> – Tom W</p> <p>The grounds need to be prepared regardless of the current situation, to ensure it is ready should there be a cricket season.</p> <p>Tom and Martin will start preparing the square at the end of April. The outfield will be cut as needed.</p> <p>Agreed that Tom W, will be reimbursed for works done once the cricket season commences.</p> <p>Tom raised concern that members of the public may challenge his preparation of the square. Agreed by the Committee that he would be working on his own and therefore did not see a problem with this.</p>	
6.	<p><b>AOB</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Alex Eh has had a discussion with the Tennis club who manage the MUGA and they are wanting to charge a user fee for the use of it.</li> </ul>	

